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From: Clausius, Joe  

Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2011 4:35 PM 

To: Verveer, Mike; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Subeck, Lisa 
Cc: Snyder, Tom; Strong, Wayne; Woulf, Mark 

Subject: FW: My Buddies LLC 

 
Dear Alders, 
  
I wanted to pass on my comments to you regarding the My Buddies license application as I have 
other commitments tomorrow evening. 
  
Essentially I am going to mirror the MPD position outlined below, that I am neither opposing or approving 
the My Buddies license application.  The listed changes especially the elimination of live entertainment, 

agreed to by the My Buddies group have alleviated a great deal of my concerns.  I have no problem with 

a "family restaurant operation" 
in this frequency vacant property. 
  
Please feel free to share this with other ALRC members and contact me if you have any questions, 
  
Sincerely, 
  

Joe Clausius 
District 17 Alder 
608-244-5066  
 


